Rick Novak

From: William Hurley [wcws2007@yahoo.com]
Sent: - Wednesday, February 19, 2014 2:25 PM
To: Richard Novak

Subject: We Care We Share

Lorain Port Authority
Rick,
I'd like to thank you and your'org. once again for helping us with the 1888 East 31st Street property.

We plan to invest approx. $100,000(donation made by small group) to renovate/repair the property.
The garage will be turned into useable space for our food pantry and clothing closet. The main
building will be used as a Community Center by ourselves and other groups to offer programs that will

move people from dependence to independence.

We will be replacing the roof, windows, and either painting or siding the building along with many
updates and improvements. An architect has volunteered time to help with our project also. We are
still working to secure a chair lift to access all floors.

If you have any other questions please feel free to contact me.

Thanks
Bill




